
Medical staff trained on universal healthcare system   

Over the course of three weeks, 240 members of the medical staff (80 members a 
week) received training on quality standards, patients’ safety, and facility 
registration.  The training is part of the ministry’s ongoing preparations for the 
universal healthcare system.  
 


